
First meeting of the Intersessional Process for considering SAICM and the sound 
management of chemicals and waste beyond 2020 
 
Dear, 
 
Regarding the SAICM beyond 2020 and considering the decision of opening room for suggestions, 
here are what we have to contribute; 
 
Fundacentro is a foundation for occupations safety and health from the Brazilian Ministry of Labor. 
 
We are member of the  Brazilian Chemical Safety National Committee, coordinated by the Ministry 
of Environment where we cordite a working group of Chemical Safety Education. 
 
The aim to  include and improve Chemical Safety in the educational system, specially professional 
and technical courses like chemical engineering, chemistry, toxicology, pharmacy, Safety engineering 
and others. 
 
Also education and information regarding Chemical Safety for the public in general has been 
considered. 
 
 
Our proposal for beyond 2020 is that the points above be considered as a SAICM item:  “ Chemical 
safety in the educational system and for the population” 
 
Best from 
 
Fernando V. Sobrinho 
Fundacentro / Ministry of Labor 
Brazil 
 


